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April 19, 2016

Attention: Mr. Mark Detterman
Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway, Suite 250
Alameda, CA 94502

Reference: Request for Extension of Data Gap Investigation Work Plan
Former Chevron-branded Service Station 91723
9757 San Leandro Street, Oakland, CA

Dear Mr. Detterman,

On behalf of Chevron Environmental Management Company (Chevron), Stantec Consulting
Services Inc. (Stantec) respectfully requests an extension to submit the Data Gap Investigation
Work Plan for former Chevron-branded service station 21723, which was located at

9757 San Leandro Street, OQakland, Alameda County, California (the Site).

In our meeting on April 8, 2016, action items were discussed to update the Site conceptual model
(SCM) based on newly acquired information. Stantec requests a due date of June 17, 2016, to
submit the updated SCM.

Regards,

Stantec Consulting Services Inc.

Travis L. Flora

Associate Project Manager
Phone: (408) 827-3876
Travis.Flora@stantec.com

Cc. Ms. Carryl MacLeod, Chevron Environmental Management Company, 6101 Bollinger
Canyon Road, San Ramon, CA 94583 — Electronic Copy

Hothem Trust c/o Mr. Jan Greben, Greben & Associates, 125 East De La Guerra Street, Suite
203, Santa Barbara, CA 93101 — Electronic Copy

Ms. Jean Kida, Gerber Products, 12 Vreeland Road, Florham Park, NJ 07932

Francis Meynard, Pacific American Group, 104 Caledonia Street, Sausalito, CA 94965 —
Electronic Copy
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